Join us for
DAY ON THE HILL
April 28th- 29th 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington DC

Day on the Hill is an opportunity to “advocate for policies to improve the practice of emergency nursing.” During this time, you will meet with your state representatives, senators, and their staff asking for their support on Bills that directly impact the work that we do as Emergency Room Nurses. ENA Nationals will send out the information on Bills to be presented. There will be two-four Bills.  Hot topics this year is Injury prevention (children left in hot cars), Suicide Screening and Sexual Assault evidence handling in the ED.   Prior to DAY on the Hill there will be a training/information session on what to expect and interacting with state government officials.  NCENA would like to send four ENA members If you would like to attend this event, please submit your interest by February 15th to: tonya_davis@hotmail.com
Please include in your summary: 
1. Why you would like to go
2. What committees you serve on 
3. Any involvement or interest in local and state government
4. Any work you have done on injury prevention, suicide screening and or sexual assault patients in the ED. 



